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Staffing News 

At the end of this academic year, Miss Marechal will be leaving us as she embarks on a new         
adventure teaching languages at a new school. I am sure that you will agree that Miss Marechal has 
been a brilliant member of the Castle team; we wish her luck in her next position. Mrs Murray will 
also be leaving us at the end of the year to begin a new position in a Year 1 class at another school; 
we wish her all the best in her new role. 

Miss Amison 

Miss Amison is joining the Castle team as our SENCO as well as class teacher. She 
will be available to support pupils and families across the school with their SEND 
needs and comes with vast SEND experience.  

She will teach at Castle on a Thursday and Friday. Her email address is         
greeramison@castleprimary.co.uk should you have any queries related to SEND 
that cannot wait until September. She will be available at the parent open evening 
next Wednesday too.  

 

Miss Ford 

Miss Ford is joining the Castle team as a teacher from September. She has been into 
school this week, and is already looking forward to working with our wonderful       
children. We know that you will make her feel very welcome in school.  

September Staffing 

As we come hurtling towards the end of the term, there are whisperings around who will be     
teaching each year group in September! The wait is over! Below is the staffing list from September. 
Nursery/Reception - Mrs Jones and Miss Amison  

Year 1/2- Miss Ford and Mrs Partridge 

Year 3/4 - Miss Moore and Miss Ford 

Year 5/6 - Mrs Bours 

On Wednesday 3rd September, we will hold a  ‘meet the teacher’ meeting for each year group.   
During this meeting, the staff will share essential information around curriculum, routines and    
expectations for the new year group.  

The Year R/N meeting will be at 3:30, Year 1/2 meeting will be at 3:50 and the Year 3/4 meeting 
will be at 4:10 and the 5/6 meeting will be at 4:30 

Coming up Next Week... 

Tuesday 8th July - *Date change* Reports to parents. Date has been change to ensure SATs result can be 
included (released on 8th)  

Wednesday 9th July - Parents open evening 3:30 - 5:30  

Friday 11th July - INSET - school closed for pupils  



KIDSGROVE LEISURE CENTRE 

To mark their 3rd anniversary they are having a community day held at the centre on Thursday 
24th July 10-2pm. There will be :- fairground rides, face painting, bouncy castle, local bric-a-brac 
stalls, hot/cold food vendors, ice cream, ASM, emergency services, fun & floats swim 9:30 - 11am, 
inflatable swim 1 - 2pm. 


